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I am having difficulty locating railroad information for this project.  The plans have incomplete information and do not provide 
enough detail to properly estimate the railroad protective liability insurance.  Of particular concern is the Norfolk Southern RR, 
which the proposal requires either $2,000,000/$6,000,000 limits or $5,000,000/$10,000,000 limits if there are passenger trains 
using the track.  I have contacted Norfolk Southern and ODOT-District Three and have not been able to obtain any further 
information.  Please provide neccesary railroad information (i.e number of trains/day, type of trains, speed of trains, etc.)

Thank You. 

Question Submitted: 7/25/2005

It is the contractor responsibility to contact the railroad to obtain the needed information.  The information is also 

available on the website of the Ohio Rail Development Commission under grade crossing inventory.
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


